UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO SCARBOROUGH
MENDELZON VISITING ASSISTANT PROFESSOR IN STATISTICS

LIMITED-TERM APPOINTMENT

The Department of Computer and Mathematical Sciences, University of Toronto Scarborough invites
applications for a three-year contractually limited term appointment in Statistics as the Mendelzon
Visiting Assistant Professor, to begin July 1, 2014 and end June 30, 2017.

We will consider applicants in all areas of Statistics such as Machine Learning, Statistical Genetics and
Finance. Candidates should have a Ph.D. in Statistics or a related field. They must demonstrate the
ability to pursue innovative research at the highest level of excellence, and excellence in teaching. Salary
will be commensurate with qualifications and experience.

The University of Toronto is an international leader in Statistics research and education, and the
Department of Computer and Mathematical Sciences enjoys strong ties to other academic units in
Statistics within the University. The successful candidate for this position will be encouraged to
contribute to the enrichment of academic programs at the University's Scarborough campus.

Applicants should apply online through mathjobs.org, https://www.mathjobs.org/jobs/jobs/5835 .
Applications should include a curriculum vitae, research statement, teaching statement, and four letters
of recommendation. If you have questions about this position, please contact Katheleene Smith,
ka.smith@utsc.utoronto.ca in the Department of Computer & Mathematical Sciences.

To ensure full consideration, this material must be submitted by May 20, 2014.

The Mendelzon Visiting Assistant Professorship is a position created in memory of Alberto Mendelzon,
FRSC, distinguished computer scientist, and former chair of the Department of Computer and
Mathematical Sciences, University of Toronto Scarborough.

For more information about the Department of Computer & Mathematical Sciences, please visit our
webpage, http://www.utsc.utoronto.ca/cms

The University of Toronto is strongly committed to diversity within its community and especially
welcomes applications from visible minority group members, women, Aboriginal persons, persons with
disabilities, members of sexual minority groups, and others who may contribute to the further
diversification of ideas. All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadians and
permanent residents will be given priority.



